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FLORIDA POWER 8I LIGHT COMPANY

February 14, 1975
L-75-85

Mr. Angelo Giambusso, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.,C. 20555

Dear Mr. Giambusso:
'b

Re: St. Lucie Plant Unit No. 1 - Docket No. 50-335
Envir'onment'a'1 Technic'al 'S "eci'ficati'ons

Pursuant to Mr, William Regan's letter of January 29, 1975,
and to the requirements of 10 CFR 50.36, Florida Power 6 Light
Company hereby submits for your review three signed originals
and 40 copies of the proposed environmental technical specifications
for St. Lucie Plant Unit No. l.
These technical specifications have been developed to conform to
the Commission's proposed standard format and content for environ-
mental technical specifications.
Yours very truly,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President

REU: nch

cc: Jack R. Newman, Esq.
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STATE OF FLORIDA )
) SS

COUNTY OF DADE )

ROBERT E. UHRIG, being first duly sworn, deposes and says:

That he is a Vice President of Florida Power 6 Light Company,
the Applicant herein;

That he has executed the foregoing instrument; that the statements
made in this said instrument are true and correct to the best of
his knowledge, information and belief; and that he is authorized
to execute the instrument on behalf of said Applicant.
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Subscribed and sworn to before me
~ gl

this day of '~~-~~., 1975

otar u c xn an or t e ounty
of Dade, State of Florida

MY COA1M BSIOfh Ul lt'f Il't'Ail ", I'5/b
Ny Commission expires'0m'MRU kdAYtlAllDglOND NO AClXt4QY


